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05/08/2022  07:34:282022/3002/L COMMNT D Leader The proposals all seem fine as they stand apart from the proposed addition to the front of the building of an 

internally illuminated sign (1369-029). This will certainly detract from the historic appeal and character of the 

building, and is very different from the small non illuminated sign that Lloyds once had, although Lloyds 

actually removed this sign after a short time. We therefore object to the signage currently proposed.

We would also like to see a noise assessment report for the new use of the building, as the other floors and 

adjoining properties are residential.
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